
October 10, 2022 Park minutes 

 

Meeting was called to order by Mike at 6:30k  at the Western Sizzlin steakhouse on route 68. 

 

Introductions were had by 29 members and guests. 

 

Minutes were read from the September meeting and approved, The 50-50 raffle was won by 

Tom and Karen Watkins of $31. 

 

Treasures report was given by Jane $4820.52 was the balance and there were some dues 

outstanding. 

 

Old business:  

 Jerry reported on the ham fest in Belpre and said that he had gotten rid of most of Mr. 

Dunkin’s excess equipment and given the money to his wife.  

 

Jerry also thanked and commended all those who helped with making the Volcano Day’s 

special event station a success.  There were 187 contacts on ssb and 1FT8 cpmtacts.. 

50 contacts have been confirmed on logbook of the world and I have 10 certificates that need 

mailed out by the end of the week. 

 

New business: 

 Larry dale suggested that we might want to use W8PAR and advertise it more as the club call. 

maybe call the repeaters the WB8PAR system and keep the 39 and 97 repeaters active. There 

was discussion about moving the 39 machine, that’s still in the works. 

 

Jerry showed around a picture (on his phone) of the back-up batteries that Dan Betts WV8X 

aquired for the Klub. They are big 6 volt batteries that will run the repeater of a week if 

needed. Thanks Dan! It was suggested that a thank you note is in orde,. Jerry will take care of 

it. 

 

Two new members were inducted into the Klub -  Michael cross KE8UOF and Barney Mallory   

WY8L,  both were approved. Barney may he may be doing our Christmas music, He is quite 

the piano player!  If we’re lucky. The Christmas dinner will be held at 6:30 December 12 at the 

usual place. The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 - motion was made by Bob and seconded by 

Earl.  

 

 Minutes were taken by Mary and comments were made by Jerry KA8NJW 

 


